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4 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear NCS families 
 
 
Please be aware of our new behaviour policy which is shortly to be published on our 
website.  
 
Regarding mobile phones, the rule remains that these can be brought into school as 
long as they are switched off and in bags. If phones are taken out or used during the 
school day they will be confiscated. Reception will contact families at the end of the 
day and phones can be recovered by a parent or carer the next day. If a child breaks 
the rule again the phone will be confiscated and put in the school safe for a week. If a 
child continues to break the rule they will not be allowed to bring a phone into school. 
Mobile phones cause a real distraction to learning and can cause safeguarding issues 
in school. 
 
We know this applies only to a tiny minority of students and we expect the highest 
standards of all. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Alison Ramsay 
Executive Head 
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